City of Manitowoc

Public Infrastructure Committee
900 Quay St

Manitowoc, WI 54220

June 1,2016

To Whom it May Concern:
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We request to be removed from the Private Snow Removal list. Our property’s

address is 2003 Marshall Street.

We also request to decline the 2015-2016 Private Snow Removal charge of $850.00.
We purchased 2003 Marshall Street in April 2015, and we had no knowledge of
there being such a service provided by the City. The previous owner neglected to tell

us about this arrangement with the City.

If there’s any way that we can assist with figuring out a process change for the

private snow removal procedure, please let us know.

However, at this time, we would like to be removed from the list for this service, and

we’d like the $850.00 charge removed.

Thank you for your attention.
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Jake Wenzel
Wenzel Properties LLC
920-242-3023

wenzelproperties@gmail.com



